
From: Matt Marsh  
Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2023 9:54 AM
To: Paul Lagrandeur 
Subject: Re: Speed Limit Reduction Request

Good morning Paul,

I do hope your summer is going well and you are enjoying some time off. I emailed you a while back 
about my inquiry to reduce the speed limit by our hill on concession rd 2 to 50km/h.
I understand that the township receives a lot of complaints about speeding and speed limit, and that 
the towns response is to install those traffic strips to collect data, but I am hoping that this unique 
situation (in terms of sightline issues) is taken into consideration. 
I would very much appreciate consideration to this inquiry, and would welcome a site visit so that 
you can see first hand the sight issue, and why this speed limit change would benefit the safety of 
me and my neighbours. 
Thanks
Matt 


